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The U.S. Office of Education
has announced approval of a
$56,000 grant to Sheldon Jack-
son College for a cooperative
Educational Program.

This is a “earn and leam”

gram in  which students
gnd part time studying and
part time working while ob-
taining hands on experience.

Certain businesses and indus-
tries in the Sitka area have offer-
ed to provide work opportunity
for students in the program.
Other opportunities are needed.
Employment beyond the Sitka
area is also being sought.

Program . areas include busi-
ness, fishing, forestry, and com-
munity services. Supervision by
faculty is provided both while
the student is in the classroom
and on the job.

The program is being adminis-
tered by Dr. Charles Bovee,
Vice-President for Academic
Affairs and Dean. Businesses in-
terested in participating in this
program should contact Dr.
Bovee.



